
Lufra to Lookout Regularity Hillclimb
Saturday 19 August 2017     Eaglehawk Neck  Tasmania

CALL FOR OFFICIALS
THE SUCCESSFUL LUFRA TO LOOKOUT HILLCLIMB IS ON AGAIN THIS YEAR, AND WE ARE 
LOOKING FOR OFFICIALS TO HELP DURING THE RUNNING OF THE EVENT.

Club Motori Italia are looking for volunteers to assist on the day as course observers 
and safety marshals.
The Hillclimb course runs from the Lufra Hotel up Pirates Bay road 1.9km to the finish 
line and then on to the stop point at the lookout.

There are no spectator points between the start and finish and so our marshals are the 
only people with prime vantage points!

You will be equipped with two way radio, high visibility jacket, full event details and 
permits and will be able to have your car with you so you could sit in that if you prefer.
All marshall points are safely located.
Lufra will provide an excellent lunch pack for each official, and you will also receive a $15 
food and drink voucher for use at Lufra.
A prize will be drawn for one lucky Marshal to win a nights accomodation for two plus 
dinner to the value of $100 at Lufra.

If you are able to help, your assistance will be greatly appreciated.
The event will run from set-up at 8.30am until finish at 4pm.

To register your interest send an email to clubmotoriitalia@gmail.com
and mention Lufra Officials,               or call David Button  0419 235 545
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